
 

 

Hope’s Haven Staff 

‘Thank You’ Picnic 

When:  Saturday, June 29, 2019 at 2:00 pm 

Where:  Bard House 

                661/653 E. Market St., Williamstown 

(If it is raining, the picnic will be at Twin Valley Alliance 

Church, Rt 209, Williamstown – about 5 minutes from our 

house.) 

You and your families are invited to join us for food, 

fun, and fellowship.  All the food and drinks will be 

provided.  This is our thank you for ministering with 

us at this year’s camps.  

 
 

Please RSVP at info@hopeshavencamp.org or  

717-982-7881 (phone or text) by June 19th so we 

can plan. 

Please bring lawn chairs.   
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